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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

Intensive Outpatient Program (IOP)  
Phase One Providers 

  
July 17, 2017 

 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Optum Idaho is working in collaboration with the Idaho Department of Health and 
Welfare to further enhance the health and wellbeing of Idaho’s Behavioral Health Care 
system by investing in accountable, outcome-driven and recovery-centered programs 
and services. We are excited to continue this effort by implementing IOP for Members 
with Behavioral Health (BH) and Substance Use Disorders (SUDs) needs.    
 
Optum Idaho, in partnership with Altarum Institute, conducted a Readiness Assessment 
to identify providers for the first phase of the IOP implementation. The providers below 
are now credentialed and contracted to provide IOP under the per diem billing codes 
H0015 and S9480.   
 

Provider City 
Ascent Behavioral Health Boise, Meridian 
Eastern Idaho Regional Medical Center –  
Behavioral Health Center 

Idaho Falls 

Lemhi Valley Social Services Salmon 
Limitless Life Counseling, LLC Meridian 
Pearl Health Clinic Idaho Falls 
Positive Connections Plus, LLC Twin Falls 
Rathdrum Counseling Center, LLC Rathdrum 
Restored Paths Coeur d’Alene 
Sequel Alliance Family Services, LLC Coeur d’Alene, Sandpoint, Kellogg 
Treatment and Recovery Clinic Twin Falls 
Tueller Counseling/Unified Health Care of Idaho Idaho Falls, Rigby, Rexburg 
 
IOP is being implemented iteratively, and information about the second implementation 
phase will be forthcoming. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Optum Idaho Clinical Staff 
 


